
 
 

 

Photo consent - please complete and return 
 

Photographs of children may be used within school as part of class or corridor displays, or 
with your permission they may also be used in publications such as the school newsletter, 
prospectus, our website, social media or the local newspaper.  
 
Where we use photographs which may be seen outside of school, such as celebrating a 
sports team success, we may print the first name/s of the children, but we will never use 
full names. We encourage you to view our school website and/or Facebook page before 
making your decision to see how we use photos. We find that children often feel left out if 
their photo is not included, but we understand that some children need to be protected 
outside of school. 

 
Please only tick one box: 

 
 

I give consent for my child's photograph to be used on internal screens, notice 
board displays and classroom displays ONLY. 

Or 
 I give consent for my child's photograph to be used for publications which 

may be seen outside of school. 
This may include such things as the school newsletter, prospectus, 
website, social media and the local newspaper. 

 
Note: you can opt out later should you change your mind. 

 

 
Child’s full name: 

 
 

Parent/Guardian Signature: 
 
 
 

Parent/Guardian Name (print full name please): 
 
 
 

 

 

     
 

 
 


	Child’s full name:

